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KERMIT TRAINING 
 REGISTRATION EXTENDED  

 
 
 KERMIT training registration has been extended until Monday, October 14, 
2019 at 12:00, Noon!  NO registrations will be accepted after that time, including 
registrations at the door. 
 
 If you have any questions, please reach Amy Proveaux at 
aproveaux@wcc.sc.gov. 
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